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To whom it may concern: 

I write regarding the above date for examination of the west Burton solar scheme which is
imminent after the Cottam solar examination dates. 

I find the reasoning for singular project examination to be disingenuous as the dates are so
close together as to be very confusing and not giving time for the public to take in the vast
amount of submissions and information. If the schemes are ready should they not be
presented as one? All the schemes in such a small area should be examined as one as they
will have such a huge impact on our peaceful, rural area and communities. 

If examined separately, they should be at least six months apart to give the public more
time to understand everything. 

I feel we are being bamboozled with information, confused by all the different schemes
and it is difficult to keep up with submission dates and actually we all have busy lives at
the best of times without trying to fit all this in. Some people are excluded from giving
their opinions because of the technology involved and others by busy working lives. 

I find it appalling that our communities are under such threats. 

Sue Bingham 

Sent from Outlook for iOS
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